6th Grade Newsletter  
Friday, November 11th, 2022



 
	Language Arts
Mrs. Hummill
jhummill@rappahannockschools.us

We will be finishing up our poetry unit this week! They will have a test on Wednesday, November 16th. After that we will be completing some narrative writing and work on getting our long awaited postcards sent out. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns. 

	Math
Mrs. Jarrett
mjarrett@rappahannockschools.us 

We will be wrapping up our unit on Congruence with a test on Tuesday (15th) or Wednesday (16th). We will then dive into our next unit on Fractions, Decimals and Percents. 

Please reach out to me with any questions, comments, and concerns. 

	History
Mr. Hummill
mhummill@rappahannockschools.us 


We have started WWII. This unit will take approximately 2-3 weeks. While we are studying WWII we will be creating and adding to a timeline of important events and battles on Google Slides. This will be our summative project for this unit. 

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
	Reminders

Make sure your student comes to school with a pencil and other materials. 








